
Join Us for the Great American Teach-
In at Angeline Academy of Innovation

Date: November 18th

We’re thrilled to open our doors to parents,
family members, and community partners

for a special day of sharing and learning. As
a 6–12 grade STEM-focused school, we’re

especially excited to highlight careers
connected to our innovative pathways.

Whether you're a professional in a STEM
field or simply passionate about what you
do, we’d love for you to share your story

with our students!

If you are interested in being a
presenter, please use our online
RSVP form. This will help us
plan a great day for all.


